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CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR ALUMNI MEMBERS OF THE GOVERNING COUNCIL 

Are you actively involved with the University 
of Toronto? Would you or someone you 
know like to help shape its future?  If so, 
consider applying to serve on the Governing 
Council, the senior body that oversees the 
academic, business, and student affairs of the 
University. 

Applications for three seats for alumni 
members of the Governing Council will be 
accepted from Monday, December 13, 2010 
at 12 noon to Friday, January 28, 2011 at 
5:00 p.m. Successful applicants will be 
invited to serve a three-year term from July 1, 
2011 to June 30, 2014.  One incumbent, 
whose term will end on June 30, 2010, is 
eligible for re-election, should she choose to 
let her name stand.  A by-election for one of 
the three alumni governor positions is 
necessary as a result of the position having 
become vacant before the end of the term. 
The successful applicant for the by-election 
will serve a term effective immediately upon 
election and continuing until June 30, 2011. 
Ideally, the same individual will, if elected, 
also serve a consecutive three-year term from 
July 1, 2011 to June 30, 2014. 

Eight of the 50 members of the Governing 
Council are alumni, and all members serve as 
volunteers. 

Qualifications: 
 Alumnus(a) of the University of Toronto; 
 Canadian citizen; 
 Not a student or member of the teaching or 

administrative staff of the University; 
 Supportive of the University’s mission;  
 Active participant in University and/or 

community groups; 
 Willing to learn about the University’s 

governance; 
 Willing to make a substantial time 

commitment to the work of the Governing 
Council; 
 Available to attend regular meetings on 

campus between September and June. 

The membership of the Governing Council 
should reflect the diversity of the University.  
Nominations are, therefore, encouraged from 
a wide variety of individuals. 

Information about the Governing Council is available on 
the website below. 

http://www.governingcouncil.utoronto.ca 

Application forms will be available starting at 12 noon o 
Monday, December 13, 2010 on the Governing Council 
website http://www.governingcouncil.utoronto.ca.  Paper 
application forms may be obtained from the Office of the 
Governing Council, Simcoe Hall, 27 King’s College 
Circle, Room 106, University of Toronto, Toronto, 
Ontario, M5S 1A1.  Inquiries may be directed to the 
Secretary of the College of Electors by phone (416-978-
6576) or by email (governing.council@utoronto.ca). 
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